Saint Joseph Parish Council meeting minutes - Tuesday, January 7th, 2020
Present: Patti Behrens, John Sherrer, Brian Timmerman,  Laura Leigh,  Carol Carlson, Doug Kotecki, Jamey Siegert, Father David Wanish,  Robert Chapados, Les Skertchly, Laura Kisting
Absent:  Gerry Ruplinger, Terry Dickinson
Meeting was called to order by Patti at 7:02 pm.  Father David started with a prayer.  
Approval of Minutes
 Doug made motion to approve minutes and was seconded by Patti.  Motion passes.
Financial Statements
Finance Committee approved sealing parking lots, purchasing dishwasher, and painting the exterior.  Trees were taken down.    
Building & Grounds Report
Refrigerator is in.  Will work on purchasing dishwasher soon but our current one will be used for now.  Exterior painting will be set up.   
Parish Hall 
There is $1000 dollars that is left to be spent.  Brian will be reaching out to see how to spend it.  
Religious Education update from Katie Kotecki
[bookmark: _GoBack]The parish added five new servers.  Some RE classes are serving donut Sundays as a service project. Sixth grade students sold baked goods for the poor.  
April 19th-Confirmation @ 6 p.m. – currently sitting at around 100 students
April 26th – First Communion
May 3rd – Breakfast for the Seniors
Unfinished Business
Job descriptions are being pulled together for the three paid positions in our parish
Thank you notes will continue to be sent out from the Parish Council.  
News from Laura Kisting
Payroll is coming back in house
Laura has been working on listing operating procedures so that all the needs of the office are listed in one place.   
New Business
How do we spread the word about all that we do here in the church?
New tree stands are needed.  Additional decorations could all be used.  Could we do an all call for assistance?  
There needs to be a long term plan of upcoming expenditures in the parish so that we can plan financially.
Messages from David Wanish
Looking to start a book study called “The Intentional Disciple” by Sherry Weddell.  Father David will order the book.  
The bishop will be invited to visit our parish.  
Next meeting is February 4th.  The April meeting will be moved to April 14th.  
Meeting was adjourned at 8:25.




